Meeting Notes – Jan. 19, 2021

Here is a brief summary of our business meeting today.

· We agreed to continue to meet face-to-face for our weekly meetings.

· We agreed to postpone our 'social" until sometime later in the year, hopefully this spring.

· We agreed to revisit our fundraising efforts once it is safe, health-wise, to do so.

· [bookmark: _GoBack]Butch brought up the idea, for further exploration and ultimately a vote, of our Rotary Club supporting the Vision LaFayette goal of our community reaching Main Street Alabama status.  This support could/would be financial as well as lending our name, and possibly service, to this effort.  We hope to have a program on this concept in the very near future to learn more.
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